

נערך על ידי מטיק מרכזי למידה



אנגלית, חורף תשע"ז, מס' 016381, גרסה א'

PART I: ACCESS TO INFORMATION FROM WRITTEN TEXTS (70 points)

الفصل الأوّل: فهم المقروء (70 درجة) اقرأ القطعة التي أمامك، وأجب عن الأسئلة 1-9 التي تليها. פרק ראשון: הבנת הנקרא (70 נקודות) קרא את הקטע שלפניך, וענה על השאלות 9-1 שאחריו.

Read the article below and then answer questions 1-9.

A WALK IN THE PARK

When Amanda Green walks in Central Park in New York with her pet, everyone stops to watch it. Some people are afraid but others want to get a closer look.

Amanda's unusual pet is a giant turtle and his name is Henry. Giant turtles can live more than 50 years and can weigh about 100 kilograms. At age 16, Henry is young and weighs only 7 kilograms.

"Henry doesn't walk all the way to the park," says Amanda. "I take him there in a baby stroller because it is safer. He walks very slowly so crossing the street is dangerous. Drivers do not see him and the light usually turns red before he gets to the other side. When we get to the park, I take him out of the stroller so he can walk freely and eat grass. Henry is very popular. People are always taking pictures of him."

Lately, however, Amanda started to feel that Henry wasn't walking enough.

"I work long hours and can't take him to the park very often," she explains. "So I decided to pay someone to walk with Henry, just like people pay dog walkers when they are too busy."

Amanda put an ad on the Internet that said: "I am looking for a responsible and friendly animal lover for a part-time job. No experience with turtles is necessary." She hoped to get answers from two or three people but to her surprise she got 400 emails! She even got one from Australia. Amanda couldn't believe so many people wanted the job. She finally chose Julie, a university student who works in a pet store. Julie will have to answer questions about Henry and make sure people do not feed him junk food. That is the job of the world's first turtle walker!

/ המשך בעמרד 3/

מחפשים מורה פרטי לאנגלית? מוזמנים לפנות אלינו בטלפון 255-6658095 או באתר matic.co.il



- 3 -

אנגלית, חורף תשע"ז, מס' 163810, גרסה א'

أجب بالإنجليزية عن الأسئلة 1-9، حسب القطعة. في الأسئلة 1 و 5 و 6 و 7 و 9 ، ضع دائرة حول رقم الإجابة الصحيحة. في الأسئلة الباقية، أجب حسب التعليمات.

(70 درجة)

ענה ב<u>אנגלית</u> על השאלות 9-1, על פי הקטע. בשאלות 1, 5, 6, 7 ו־9, הקף את המספר של התשובה הנכונה. בשאר השאלות ענה לפי ההוראות. (70 נקודות)

Answer questions 1-9 in <u>English</u> according to the article. In questions 1, 5, 6, 7 and 9, circle the number of the correct answer. In the other questions, follow the instructions.

- What do we learn in lines 1-2?
 - i) When Amanda walks her pet
 - ii) Where Amanda takes her pet
 - iii) Why Amanda has a pet

(7 points)

/המשך בעמוד 4/

			(Pointo,
2.	PUT A √ I	BY THE TWO CORRECT ANSWERS.	
	What do w	e learn about Henry in lines 3-11?	
	i)	How old he is	•
	ii)	How dangerous he is	
	iii)	What he eats	
	iv)	How far he can walk	
	v)	What color he is	
			(2×7=14 points)
3.	Why is a b	aby stroller a safer way to take Henry to the pa	rk? Give ONE



<u>אנגלית. חורף תשע"ז, מס' 016381. גרסה א'</u> -4-5. Amanda decided to find someone to take Henry to the park because (-). (lines 12-15) i) she didn't want to walk so slowly ii) she couldn't walk with Henry often iii) she didn't like the people in the park (7 points) 6. What gave Amanda the idea of paying someone to walk with Henry? (lines 12-15) i) She saw an ad on the way to the park. ii) She was a dog walker when she was young. iii) She knew that there are people who walk dogs. (7 points) 7. What kind of person was Amanda looking for? (lines 16-22) i) A person who likes pets ii) A person with experience A person who knows the park iii) (7 points) 8. What surprised Amanda? Give ONE thing. (lines 16-22) (7 points) 9. Why is it important for Julie to be friendly? (lines 16-22) i) Turtles like to be with friendly people. ii) She has to talk to people in the park. iii) Friendly people are usually responsible. (7 points)

מחפשים מורה פרטי לאנגלית? matic.co.il מוזמנים לפנות אלינו בטלפון 055-6658095 או באתר

/המשך בעמוד 5/



נערך על ידי מטיק מרכזי למידה



1.	What do we learn in lines 1-2?				
	i) When Amanda walks her pet				
	ii) Where Amanda takes her pet				
	iii) Why Amanda has a pet				
	The state of the second state of the second	(7 points)			
2.	PUT A √ BY THE TWO CORRECT ANSWERS.				
	What do we learn about Henry in lines 3-11?				
	ii) How dangerous he is				
	iii) What he eats				
	iv) How far he can walk				
	v) What color he is				
	(2×7=	=14 points)			
3.	Why is a baby stroller a safer way to take Henry to the park? Give ONE				
	answer. (lines 6-11)				
	ANSWER: Because crossing the street is dangerous for him.				
		(7 points)			
4.	How do we know Henry is very popular? (lines 6-11)				
	ANSWER: Because people are always taking pictures of him.				
	ANSWER.	(7 points)			
		(7 points)			
5.	Amanda decided to find someone to take Henry to the park because	se (-).			
(lines 12-15)					
	i) she didn't want to walk so slowly				
	ii) she couldn't walk with Henry often				
	iii) she didn't like the people in the park				
	and the people in the pain	(7 points)			



6.	What gave Amanda the idea of paying someone to walk with Henry?			
	(linc	s 12-15)		
	i)	She saw an ad on the way to the park.		
	ii)	She was a dog walker when she was young.		
	(iii)	She knew that there are people who walk dogs.		
			(7 points)	
7.	What kind of person was Amanda looking for? (lines 16-22)			
	(i)	A person who likes pets		
	ii)	A person with experience		
	iii)	A person who knows the park		
			(7 points)	
8.	What surprised Amanda? Give ONE thing. (lines 16-22) That she got 400 emails.			
			(7 points)	
9.	Why	is it important for Julie to be friendly? (lines 16-22)		
	i)	Turtles like to be with friendly people.		
	(ii)	She has to talk to people in the park.		
	iii)	Friendly people are usually responsible.		
			(7 points)	